
April 2016 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Last Saturday we held a graduation ceremony for our 8th graders.  They started attending 

their new school this past Monday!  They are off to a good start.  They are pleased with the 

school, and one girl said she had already made a new friend.   

 

During graduation, each student received a diploma 

then moved from sitting on the ground with the 

rest of our students to sitting on benches at the front with our previous 

graduates. We cut a cake and shared 1" square pieces with all!  It was a happy 

day. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As I said in my last email, I have found sponsors for four of 

this year's students.  I am still looking for six more 

sponsors!  If you can help with this, we would really 

appreciate it.  All of these students deserve a chance to 

complete high school!  Their educational costs can be 

covered for $24/month. You may choose a specific student 

to sponsor and can communicate with them by email if 

you like. To learn more about each student, please open 

the attached tri-fold brochure.   

 

If you are not able to support a student, maybe you can 

think of someone else who would like to help in this way!  

You're welcome to pass the opportunity on! 

 

Thanks for considering this! 

 

love, 

Connie  

 

Our graduates sitting with Usha Ma'am, 

one of our English teachers 


